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Addendum to Advisory for Division Personnel released dated June 29, 2018:

Attention: All SDO Personnel

There will be a peptalk regarding Mobile Blood Donation to be held
at SDO Division Training Center (DTC) on Monday, July 2, 2018 at
8:00 AM during the flag raising ceremony.

Thank you!

-SDO Volunteer Blood Donor Recruiters
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